
 

Trash Resolution in zAlley 

Passed by four to zero vote at  the legally noticed, public meeting of September 5, 2006, with a quorum 
present.  
 
ANC1D asks the Office of the City Administrator and the Clean City Coordinator, the Deputy Mayor for 
Economic Development, the Department of Public Works, and the Department of Transportation to support 
the improvement of the area around Alley ID = 6253260801 to explore community, cultural, and economic 
development via encouragement of innovative uses of the alley (called here zAlley) and a former cul-de-sac 
(called here ZaPlaZa). 
 
Support DC exploration and encouragement of a trash handling cooperative to grind, consolidate and 
compact the huge flow of trash now placed in this area by about a dozen merchants, residents, and apartment 
buildings. 
 
Why:  
 
· Without this consolidation and compaction, the full potential of this space will be compromised by the 

smell and appearance of massive amounts of trash.  
· This will reduce the spillage that makes the trash available to support a large rat and pest population. 
· This initiative will advance ANC1D’s policy of supporting Mt Pleasant as an Innovation Zone. 
· This will advance the District’s policy of reducing trash problems city-wide. 
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